
December 11, 2023 

TO:  Chair Kick, Vice-Chair Lear, Ranking Member Rogers, and members 
of the Energy and Natural Resources Committee 

RE:  Ohio House Bill 308 

Ohio House Bill 308 proposes to appoint nuclear energy as green energy. 
The only thing green about this bill and nuclear energy is the people’s tax 
dollars that you want to use to fund special interests’ development of 
nuclear energy.  Nuclear energy is far from green since it creates radioactive 
waste that lasts forever.  Green nuclear energy is an oxymoron, a 
contradiction in terms.  Just saying nuclear energy is green doesn’t make it 
so.  Ohio HB 308 is simply another creative attempt (can you say 
Householder?) to get taxpayer monies into the hands of greedy developers 
that can’t get the funding elsewhere.   

I request that you vote NO on Ohio House Bill 308.  Thank you. 


